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Notice 

The Green Club is excited to invite all students to an insightful session on 

."Beyond the Bin: Sustainable E-Waste Practices" on Wednesday, 25th June, 

2025 at 9:30 am in Block no - 406. 

The session aims to educate students on the environmental impact of improper 

E-waste disposal and empower them with knowledge about sustainable alternatives 

and practices that can contribute to a greener future. 

Come and learn how your individual actions can collectively make a huge impact. 

Let's work together to protect our planet! 

(Vice Principal) (I/C Principa 1) 
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